
Montana Senate Conservation Hotlist: Week of January 6, 2025

PLEASE SUPPORT:

SB 63— Revise law related to the use of motion-tracking devices
while hunting, Sen. Pat Flowers (D-Bozeman), Hearing, Senate Fish &
Game, 1/9, 3pm, Support. The bill protects fair chase principals in hunting
by strengthening the law related to the prohibition on electronic

motion-tracking devices for hunting. The bill specifies the devices may not be used on the same calendar day that
person is hunting. The bill also prohibits a person from relaying the information from a motion-tracking device to
another person on the same calendar day that other person is hunting. Contact: Matt Leow, MT Backcountry
Hunters & Anglers, 406-370-3183, matt@tenaciouscampaigns.com.

The Weekly Hotlist is published as an educational service to lawmakers and citizens by the Conservation Working Group,
composed of the organizations listed below.

For questions, please contact Kearstyn Cook with MCV at 406-426-2422 or Natalie Wright with MCV at 406-426-2645.

Montana Backcountry Hunters and Anglers * Montana Audubon * Montana Conservation Voters * Montana Environmental
Information Center * Montana Renewable Energy Association * MontPIRG * Northern Plains Resource Council * Wild Montana

SUPPORT OPPOSE
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